
   APRIL  2014 

HALLMARK WELLNESS SCREENING 
 

Hallmarkers can earn 40 health rewards points for completing the on-site wellness screening, which in-

cludes comprehensive lab testing and biometric measures (blood pressure, weight, height, and waist meas-

urement). Screenings will be held April 16 from 6-10am and from 3-6pm in the Rosewood room. Fast 9 

hours prior and drink 2-3 glasses of water before your screening. 

  

Participants in the screenings, as well as their physicians, will receive a confidential report that reviews re-

sults and identifies any concerns.  To register: 

• Visit healthrewards.hallmark.com. If you haven't done so already, you'll be asked to complete an on-

line health assessment that takes 5–10 minutes to complete. (You'll receive 25 health rewards points for 

this step.) When you're finished, click the Hallmark Health logo to return to the home page. 

From the home page, choose "Step 2: Find/Report a Physician" for instructions to designate the primary 

care physician you wish to receive your wellness screening results. A physician is required to participate in 

the screenings. Assistance in finding a primary care physician is available by calling the Cerner Health 

Navigators at (816)201-7000 or by emailing                                           

                                                      support@primaryhealthnetwork.com.  

• Last, return to the home page and choose "Step 3: Schedule screening." Follow the instructions to choose 

the screening date and time that works for you. 

  

Participants will receive their report within two weeks of the screening and are encouraged to schedule an 

appointment to discuss the results with their physician. 

  

Combining the on-line health assessment with the on-site screening, and sharing results for all participants 

with a primary care physician, are new steps to ensure Hallmarkers receive even more insight and impact 

from the screening that Hallmark provides. 

 

Covered spouses and domestic partners also may participate in health screenings during April and May at 

local Quest Diagnostics Patient Service Centers. A home mailing will be sent this month with instructions. 

Extending a Warm Welcome to our Suppliers!                                    By; Beth Kelley    
 

On Wednesday, April 9th, we will be welcoming over 35 guests from a wide range of our suppliers to the 

Leavenworth Production Facility.  Along with our Procurement counterparts, we will be spending the day 

focused on improving our processes. The day will give us the opportunity to show the suppliers how we 

use their products and work together on ideas that will make us more efficient.  To facilitate parking, we 

would like to request  that the 1st shift employees park towards the middle or back of the parking lot to 

leave the front few rows accessible for the guests. Thanks! 
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02 Keith Boldridge 

02 Steve Bromell 

06 Paula Wood 

07 Albert Wilcox 

08 Mary Ezell 

08 Randy Wilkins 

10 Gerard Spills 

11 Amanda Scott 

14 Gerald Brown 

15 Rhonda Cairo 

16 Denise DeMaranville 

18 Greg Fischer 

18 Kay Jones 

18 Jerry Kruse 

18 Curtis Walton 

20 Jorge Caraballo 

25 Jimmy Blanken 

25 Judy Hodges 

26 Janet Dooley 

Annette Pollard 

April 17, Injection Mold 

 

Jimmy Blanken 
April 27, Gravure Printing 

 

Michelle Sims 

April 2, Quality 

 

Gail DeMaranville-Zule 

April 9, Facilities 

 

LoAnn Hattock 

April 12, Photopolymer 

 

Connie Robinson 

April 12, Gravure 

 

Dave Nester 

April 4, Facilities  

 

Brett Kossen 

April 17, Party Plates 

 

Patty Walters 

April 18, Warehouse 

 

Mike Bailey 

April 20, Webtron 

 

Neil Stafford 

April 23, Webtron 

 

HIPPITY, HOPPITY EASTER IS APRIL 20TH!!! 

 

Get everything you need to make your Easter “eggstra” 

special, the card shop has it all. Plates, napkins and 

cups for your holiday dinner. Easter baskets, gift bags, 

and treat sacks that can be filled with  chocolate  

Bunnies, candy bars, Jelly Belly jelly beans, or a plush       

animal. Also available are  the interactive stuffed  

animals, Splashin” Dancin” Snoopy, Sweet Dancin” 

Bunny or Tip n Fall Tweety. Hurry in, Easter will be  

here before you know it. 

 

TORNADO DRILLS 
 

     The Leavenworth Production 

Center conducted tornado drills 

the last week of  March to pre-

pare for severe weather season.  

All employees were in the shelter 

area within 4 minutes of the 

alarm sounding and headcount 

procedures were complete within 

8.5 minutes. 

     Always be prepared for  

severe weather!  Check the mes-

sage board near the front desk 

for weather watches and warn-

ings, and be prepared to take 

cover immediately when the 

alarm sounds.  Once in the shel-

ter area, be sure to check in with 

the Section Manager or Warden 

of the area where you are work-

ing that day to ensure you are 

accounted for. 

 The E. Edwards safety shoe trailer 

 will be on site: 

Tuesday, April 15, 2014 

6:00 am - 5:30 pm 


